
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

  

I hope you are and your family are keeping well. We are now only 11 teaching weeks from the start 

of the 2023 GCSE examinations and this can clearly be a stressful time for students and for you as 

parents/ carers. In order to help support your child, I would like to invite you to our examination 

preparation evening on Tuesday 7th February 2023 at 6:00pm to 7pm.   

 

The evening will aim to give practical tips to help you support your student with revision and offer 

strategies to cope with the associated pressures of the exam period.  

 

I would love to see as many of you there as possible and a buffet and refreshments will be provided. 

To confirm your place and to allow us to cater for all participants, please complete the online Form 

linked here  by Friday 3rd February. The form is also accessible via the QR code below:  

 

  

 

If you have any questions relating to this event, please don’t hesitate to contact me via the main 

school reception.  

 

Best wishes,  

 
Mr M Anderson  

Assistant Head teacher, Raising Achievement and Standards  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nUbAIvm_zkOhONcJ1ChI8XbsyqUPiPlBuznSK4yVt0FUOUFIN0pYOEdDMFQ0NTBZQ1pXTFdQUzdTRC4u

